
Join us in person or online 

for our project presentation.  

Construction is anticipated 

to begin early 2022. 

ocpublicworks.com/lcc 

(714) 647-3981           ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

PROJECT MEETING 

LAGUNA CANYON CHANNEL 
REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

OCPW PRESENTATION TO  THE CITY OF LAGUNA BEACH PLANNING COMMISSION 

YOU’RE INVITED 
Wednesday,  

August 4, 2021 

6:00 p.m. 

City Council Chambers  

505 Forest Avenue 

Laguna Beach, CA 

 

Streaming Online 

bit.ly/lbcpc-ocpw 

Project rendering by Michael Baker International. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Project Scope 

The Laguna Canyon Channel Replacement Project, 

between Laguna Canyon Frontage Road and Woodland 

Drive, consists of removing and replacing the rectangular 

concrete channel, small concrete pedestrian bridges that 

cross the channel, softscape and hardscape that may be 

damaged and/or removed in order to construct the project, 

and removal of trees adjacent to the project limits that pose 

a risk to the channel. 

Project History 

During heavy storms in February 

2019, approximately 265 feet of 

the channel wall closest to 

Laguna Canyon Road collapsed. 

An investigation determined that 

an emergency repair was needed 

to maintain flood protection to the 

community. In March 2019, a 

temporary repair was 

implemented to fix the collapsed 

wall and bracing was added to 

prevent additional failures. The project will replace the 

temporary repairs with a permanent solution for the channel. 

Austin Morgan, P.E.        
Project Manager 


